
PUBLIC NOTICE OF UPCOMING ACCREDITATION REVIEW VISIT BY THE ACCREDITATION 
COMMISSION FOR EDCUATION IN NURSING (ACEN) 

 

Evergreen Valley College wishes to announce that it will host a site visit for continuing 
accreditation of its Associate Degree Nursing Program by the Accreditation Commission for 
Education in Nursing (ACEN). 

You are invited to meet with the site visit team and share your comments about the program in 
person at a meeting scheduled at 3:30PM on Wednesday, September 22, 2021, in room S150 of 
the Sequoia Lecture Halls located at 3095 Yerba Buena Road, San Jose, CA 95135. If you are 
planning to attend, please RSVP to evcnursing@evc.edu so that we can provide any changes in 
meeting location or meeting zoom link if face to face meetings are not permitted due to COVID. 
Please include ACEN RSVP in the subject line of your email.  

 

Written comments are also welcome and should be submitted directly to: 

 Dr. Marsal Stoll, Chief Executive Officer 
 Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing 
 3390 Peachtree Road Northeast, Suite 1400 
 Atlanta, GA 30326 
 OR email: mstoll@acenursing.org  
 

All written comments should be received by the ACEN no later than September 7, 2021.  
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